
BACKGROUND

THE FUNDS FOR THE JOHN RICHARD TEMPLIN SCHOLARSHIP ARE PROVIDED BY A TRUST, ESTABLISHED BY THE LATE 
JOHN RICHARD TEMPLIN IN 1958. HORTICULTURE AND ENGINEERING WERE HIS TWO LOVES AND MR TEMPLIN AND 
HIS WIFE, ENDEAVOURED TO FURTHER THESE WHEN THEY WERE NO LONGER AMONG US. 

A graduate of Ohio State University and for many years a Consulting Engineer in Christchurch, John passed away in 1961. 

Perpetual Guardian, as Sole Trustee, oversees the awarding of the Scholarship funding. We work alongside a Selection 
Committee that comprises of representatives from the University of Canterbury, Lincoln University, The Royal New Zealand 
Institute of Horticulture and Duncan Cotterill Law Firm. 

THE SCHOLARSHIP 

The J R Templin Scholarship was established to provide Scholarships for students in Engineering and Horticulture and is open 
to graduates from the University of Canterbury or Lincoln University. 

The Scholarship is tenable for research, higher studies or practical experience in engineering or horticulture, at a University or 
Institution in the United States of America or Canada.  The University or Institution must be approved by Perpetual Guardian and 
the Selection Committee.

Tenure of the scholarship is for one year, but this may be extended for a second year pending assessment by the 
Selection Committee. 

The Scholarship covers tuition costs and reasonable costs of travel, accommodation and related living expenses for the 
duration of the study period.

John R Templin Scholarship Trust

APPLICATION CRITERIA

Applications for 2022 to the John Richard Templin 
Scholarship are available from Monday 3rd October. 

The closing date for entries to the Scholarship is 
Monday 31st October 2022 at 5pm.

Applicants must be under 30 years of age, of Māori or 
Pākehā descent and a New Zealand or British citizen.

Upon expiry of the scholarship, the scholar must return 
and gift New Zealand ‘the benefit of knowledge and 
experience obtained by them’ whilst living and studying 
in North America and Canada.

Applications must include conditional acceptance from 
the applicant’s preferred choice of University or 
Institution, together with a comprehensive budget 
breakdown. 

The budget should include estimated costs for tuition, 
accommodation, study resources, personal expenses, 
insurances and travel.

SCHOLARSHIP TIMELINE

Following the closing date, applications for the 
Scholarship are compiled and sent to the Selection 
Committee for their perusal and comment.

During the review process, the Selection Committee will 
shortlist applicants to progress to the interview stage.

We anticipate interviews will take place during 
the months of December 2022 and January 2023, 
pending availability of the Selection Committee 
and applicants as this is the height of the 
summer holiday period. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

TANIA FRASER  | Senior Client Manager
Ground Floor, 329 Durham Street North, Christchurch 8013
PO Box 112, Christchurch 8140 

For more information,  
please contact our Scholarship 
point of contact;

DDI	 03 924 3415
M	 027 201 7652
E	 tania.fraser@pgtrust.co.nz


